Date: December 26,2014

Subject: Letter of Recommendation

To Whom It May Concern:

We thoroughly enjoy the quality of the work and the cooperation we received from Toreco SRL.
The company has delivered Plastic Euro Bins (240L) to the three partner towns of the Local
Government Support Program in Orhei, Briceni, and laloveni. The provided products were of

very good quality and the company has given us no cause for complaint during our collaboration.

We are glad for a job well done and we are glad we choose Toreco SRL. We look forward to

continuing our relationship with them and are happy to recommend them for other projects.
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